
 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
Happy Valentine’s Day! With the midweek snow day and my STAR Royals Superstar, Mrs. 
Engel, out earlier in the week, we did not select STAR Royals this week! We will get back 
on track after conferences! :) Thanks for your understanding! 
 
Monday, February 17 - Tuesday, February 18: Buck a Book Sale 
If you are interested in volunteering at the Buck a Book Sale, please click here to sign up. 
The Buck a Book sale will be open in the library during conferences. Be sure to swing in! 
 
Monday, February 17 - Thursday, February 20: Conferences 
We will be hosting winter conferences on Monday, February 17 from 3pm - 6:30pm, 
Tuesday, February 18 from 3pm - 6:30pm, and Thursday, February 20 from 9am - 12pm. 
 
Please remember that middle school students must be present for their conferences. 
 
School will dismiss at 2:30pm on Monday, February 17 and Tuesday, February 18. 
Extended care will run normal hours.  
 
There is no school on Thursday, February 20, Friday, February 21, and Monday, 
February 24. 
 
Monday, February 17 - Friday, February 21: Girls on the Run Lottery Registration 
​​Girls on the Run is coming to St. Augustin for 3rd, 4th and 5th grade girls. Practices will be 
on Mondays and Wednesdays after school from 3:15pm - 4:45pm starting on Monday, 
March 24. The 5k celebration will be Sunday, May 18.  
 
Please click here for more information.  
 
Note that the registration process is a lottery - here is more information. 
 
The coaches, Jen Mickey, Angie Patti and Sarah Reichardt will share information as it 
becomes available! 
 
Tuesday, February 25: Little Learners  
Calling all future Royals! Join us for St. Augustin Little Learners on Tuesday, February 25 
from 9am - 10:30. Please click here for a flyer (includes our future dates, as well).  
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0C45A4AA2FA1FA7-54983211-buck?useFullSite=true#/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19ReLVkhddj1QGoLLW_0_Opqa79OfzAsH/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1vy9AsBv2kCdpIxu0ZIpa5HbRRW_vfS_OWpNKx6s-7uo/mobilebasic
https://www.staugustinschool.org/filesimages/Digital%20Backpack/St.pdf


 

Please RSVP to Mrs. Watters (rwatters@staugustinschool.org). 
 
Thursday, March 6: St. Augustin/Bergman Academy Track Sign-Up Deadline 
Click here for more information on the St. Augustin upcoming track season. Please turn 
your registration form and fee into the school office no later than Thursday, March 6. 
 
Thursday, March 13: Vacation Bible School Sign up Deadline 

 Join Us for Vacation Bible School!  
 Dates: June 9th-13th​
 Time: 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM​
 Location: St. Augustin School 

Give your child a fun, faith-filled week at our Vacation Bible School (VBS)! Kids will enjoy 
exciting activities, games, music, Bible stories, and so much more. 

 Registration: 
●​ $25 for the first child 
●​ $15 for each additional child 

To register, complete the form linked here and turn it into either the Church or School office 
by March 13th. Slots are limited and it is first come, first serve. Please contact Mrs. Sgroi 
(asgroi@staugustinschool.org) with any questions you may have.  
 
Mrs. Sgroi is also looking for a few adults to run stations during VBS. Please contact her if 
you are interested. Those adults who sign up to help- their children will be admitted into 
VBS free of charge.  
 
Monday, April 7: Yearbook Order Deadline 
To purchase a 2024/25 yearbook, please use the link below. Parents will need to login or 
register for an account to purchase a yearbook. Our school code is 233911M. Please order 
your yearbook by Monday, April 7th 2025. Please reach out to Mrs. Jensen if you have any 
questions.  
 
Yearbook Order Form 
 
Tuesday, April 15: CTO/DTA Application Deadline 
Families will be able to apply for tuition assistance from CTO and from the Diocesan 
Tuition Assistance Fund (DTA) established with the Ignite Capital Campaign on the same 
application.  
 

mailto:rwatters@staugustinschool.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1P9DrD6Nfu3eQdLfSRF_Kdszjtx2DAy-N/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=102143606086828768163&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Form/5905dfa1-4787-4407-8bf6-c7d583cf3da3
https://shop.memorybook.com/login


 

Please click here for the flyer.  
 
Online applications will open at www.fairapp.com beginning on February 1 and the 
deadline for submissions is April 15. When applying, enter the school code 450 and the 
password 450ddm.  
 
There is more than $2 million to award for the coming school year, yet we highly 
recommend that you encourage families to apply early and submit all their required 
documents (federal tax returns and other documents) as soon as possible, but for sure 
before the April 15 deadline. 
 
Thursday, May 1: Transportation Reimbursement Form Due 
Transportation Reimbursement deadline for the second semester is May 1, 2025. Please 
click here to go to the “School Forms” page of our website. Then, click 
“Transportation Reimbursement”. 
 
Families living in the districts listed below will no longer file a paper request for 
transportation reimbursement. You are now required to submit your reimbursement 
request online by going to the websites linked below. 
 
Des Moines - Click Here 
West Des Moines - Click Here 
Ankeny - Click Here 
SE Polk - Click Here 
 
Facility Request Form 
Please complete the form linked here to request our school facility use. This form helps us 
to determine what paperwork is necessary. 
 
Yearbook Photo Submissions 
Submit your photos for the yearbook using this link: https://photos.jostens.com/Q9EQVG 
 
DCHS Camp/Club Information 
DCHS Winter Weight Training (7th & 8th Grade): Info Linked Here 
DCHS Cheer & Dance: Flyer Linked Here 
DCHS Baseball: DCHS Spring Baseball Clinic 
DCHS Maroon Softball Club: Flyer Linked Here 
IGHSAU Basketball Clinic: Flyer Linked Here 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1cLAQHe-Sfp7BccoeAkaZfLEtjtGvZ0GA/view?usp=share_link
http://www.fairapp.com/
https://dmschools.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_0xEiWYLDUiyfbGC
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeybDEf6OQgd2zgtWvs4qxRRUP-_i3eacefNt1gSLHgr8MyIg/viewform
https://www.ankenyschools.org/parents/transportation/non-public-transportation/
https://www.southeastpolk.org/departments/13350-autosave-v1/non-public-transportation/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEvz0YjuNDuvadlfbtCrMuahgWC0CDJwRj4jkasa-DfKzatw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://photos.jostens.com/Q9EQVG
https://www.gobound.com/ia/schools/dowling/camps
https://www.gobound.com/ia/schools/dowling/camps
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xd7LmtrRJ61JsE9K8XTdtUxWp-QmIT7x9E1oPaB2PG8/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/17BXuUBbmjRCGzWsJU6bU-4aRDqL9xnq9bB4GmcAN5QQ/edit?tab=t.0
https://ighsau.org/upl/downloads/library/future-champions-youth-basketball-clinic-2025.pdf


 

Thank you!  
 
Mrs. Spike 
 


